United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

NOTICE REGARDING PUBLIC ACCESS TO
BANKRUPTCY CASE INFORMATION

All documents filed with this court in a bankruptcy case are public records. These
records may be viewed and copied by any person, unless otherwise ordered by the court.
All dockets and filed documents are publically accessible at the courthouse located in
Manchester. These public records may be available in paper or in electronic format,
including over the Internet. Case information and dockets are currently available on the
Internet through PACER (a system for public access to electronic court records) at
WWW.pacer.psc.uscourts.gov or www.pacer.nhb.uscourts.gov. In the near future all filed
documents will be available in electronic format over the Internet through CM/ECF
PACER at the sites listed above. A login and password are needed to access information
electronically through the Internet. Information obtained from paper or electronic files
could be used for any purpose, including purposes unrelated to bankruptcy cases.
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